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Spring cleaning time! 
Bring your pre loved 

treasures in for the 
White Elephant Sale, 

drop off from  
Monday of the 1st week 

of next term 
. 

Books, toys, dvds, 
clothing and furniture 

are all welcome. 
 

Please place them under 
the veranda at the back 

of the hall.   
 

*Please note we cannot 
accept mattresses, TVs, 
computers or printers, 

thank you.* 
 

September 
20th 

6 weeks  
to go… 

3rd November 
Save the date! 

 
Let your family and friends 

know 
 

Like us on Facebook post 
Maunu School Country Fair 

Welcome to the first Country Fair 
newsletter for 2018. 

This is our biggest fundraiser, an 
exciting event for the children, and 

the funds raised are for the benefit of 
them all. 

This year we are fundraising for an all 
purpose all weather turf for all the 
children to enjoy year round during 

school and intervals. 

The country fair committee is in full 

planning mode! Next meeting is on 
16th October, come along! 

GENERATORS NEEDED URGENTLY! 
Please contact the office. 

PICNIC TABLES NEEDED 
Do you have a contact for a few 
picnic tables we can borrow? 

CLEAR WINE BOTTLES NEEDED 
Mrs Hawkes and the Room 9 
students need clear wine bottles 
for their famous lemon cordial – 
please bring them in. 

CLASSROOM RAFFLE ITEMS 
Each classroom is collecting items 
for the themed raffle baskets.  
Please bring your item in to your 
class. 

We have some exciting  

new attractions  
this year that your children 

will LOVE 



 
  

Our business would like to contribute as: 
 
Gold Sponsor ______  Silver Sponsor ______ Bronze Sponsor ______ 
 
Our business would like to donate the following products and / or services: 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Your name: __________________________________________ 
 
Your business: __________________________________________ 
 
Phone: __________________________________________ 
 
Email: __________________________________________ 

 
 

Sponsorship 

Opportunities 
We warmly invite family and friends of the  

Maunu School Community to sponsor the 17th annual Country Fair. 
 

Sponsoring the Country Fair is a fantastic marketing opportunity for your business and a great 
way to support your local school. 

 
Sponsorship helps us to offset the cost of the fair, as well as enhance the excitement of the 

day with awesome Auction Items and Prizes. 
 

Kirsty Taylor and Paul Shepherd are our Sponsorship Coordinators this year.  Please contact 
them for more information about the benefits of each sponsorship package.   

 
Also, if your business would like to donate products and / or services please get in touch – 

maunuschoolpta@gmail.com.  Or fill in the form below and drop it into the office, thank you. 

GOLD 

Sponsorship  

Packages 

$750 ea 

SILVER 

Sponsorship  

Packages 

$400 ea 

BRONZE 

Sponsorship  

Packages 

$200 ea or 

products 



 
  

We would like to thank and acknowledge our 2018 Platinum Sponsor, local 

real estate agent, Wendy Ruddell of Bayleys.  Wendy has generously 

supported the Maunu School Country Fair for many years and we are very 

fortunate to have her involvement again this year. 

Wendy has resided in Maunu for over 10 years.  Through hard work, high 

standards and determination, Wendy has achieved many successful sales 

within Maunu and the surrounding areas for her vendors and purchasers.  

Wendy’s professionalism has seen her awarded Top Residential Salesperson 

for Bayleys Whangarei for 10 years running.  Her honest approach, excellent 

people skills and superb customer service have seen her awarded for 

Outstanding Client Service in 2017 and 2018.  She is extremely passionate 

about Maunu, the surrounding areas and greater Whangarei.  As a Maunu 

resident, her wealth of knowledge, enthusiasm and experience will certainly 

be of value to you. 

Wendy welcomes the opportunity to work alongside you to help you realise 

your property ambitions.  For a friendly, professional approach with high 

quality results, please don’t hesitate to call Your Local Agent, Wendy Ruddell. 

 

Wendy Ruddell - Bayleys 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Thanks to the team from Pak’nSave Whangarei for their generous support of the Country Fair.  100% 
locally owned and operated and dedicated to buying in bulk, so you save in bulk.  It’s simple really – 
Their policy – NZ’s lowest food prices. 

We appreciate all that they do for us here at Maunu School! 
 

SINCERE THANKS TO OUR GOLD SPONSORS FOR THEIR GENEROUS SUPPORT… 
 

AND THANKS TO OUR SILVER SPONSORS… 
 

 

 
 

 

 
AND THANKS TO OUR BRONZE SPONSORS… 
                  
        
 

GOLD 

PLUS 

SPONS

Sponsors: 

Thank you to our 

            
            


